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Global Compact Ogice

United Nations Global Compact

Two Unitcd Nations Plaza New York,NY 10017

Dear Sir orヽ江adanl:

Grace Letter

Thank you for your re■�nder about hc September 27 deadhnc for sub■litting ollr

Communication on Progress(COP)tO he Global Compact websitc.

Wc arc subnitting this lcttcr to request a 90-day extension to the deadline for submitting

ollr 2013 COR

Ve havc not been able to submitthe COP on tiinc bccausc oforganizational changcs that

w11l be carried out on October l,2013.

Ve apprcciate the consideration given to our requcst as wc grcatly value our continuing

support ofthe Global Compact.

Yollrs faith角 1軌

Gencral Manager

COrpOrate corrmunication and CSR Group

Nippon Yuscn Kaisha


